
 
 

Reduction Of Transaction Levy From 1 November 2014 

The Securities and Futures (Levy) (Amendment) Order 2014 (the “Order”), which was gazetted on 6 

June 2014 and was tabled at the Legislative Council for negative vetting on 11 June 2014, shall come 

into operation on 1 November 2014. Under the Order, the levy payable by a buyer or a seller for a 

transaction of securities will be lowered from 0.003% to 0.0027%. 

 

For enquiry, please contact Securities Customer Service Hotline at 2828-7028. 

 

Dah Sing Bank, Limited 

3 October, 2014 


